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Acting President Karen Ireland rang the
bell and called the meeting to order at
6:45 AM. Al Ferrell gave the invocation.
Then we all recited the Pledge of
Allegiance.

BIRTHDAYS:  The choir rested this
week. No birthdays to celebrate.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

7th Annual "Made from the Heart"
Holiday Craft Fair, to be held 9:00 am –
4:00 pm, Saturday, November 4, 2017 at
the Sunrise Optimist Activity Center.

All vendor spaces are sold so come and
enjoy!  Charlie Galligher, 608-0215, asks
for helpers to set-up Wed/Thurs
afternoons and take down on Sunday.

Christmas trees ordered and will arrive
on November 18.

North YMCA has repainted with
Veteran’s theme and re-dedication event,
10:30 am, Nov 4.

Program: October 24, 2017

Sue McIver, Midland Care: Started in
1978, this non-profit offers a range of
services form in-home support to
hospice and bereavement counseling.
Most servies are paid by
Medicare, regular health
insurance and some private
pay. Senior day care gives
adult caregivers a break
during the work day.

Two locations on West 6th Street with 290
staff and 200 volunteers.

Dues Statements have been distributed,
so please pay your dues! Discount
available if paid by October 31st.

Free iPhone and Android app allows you
to shop at Target, Starbucks, Amazon,
and Walmart with 20% of purchase
made to Optimist club.  Download the
app and select the Sunrise Optimist
Club as your beneficiary. www.benefit-
mobile.com.

Looking Ahead:

November 7, 2017:
Tour of Seaman Library, south entrance
of high school

December 2:
Optimist pancake feed for basketball
program

Drawings this week:
Weekly: Alan Rose
Progressive: #91  Don Troth

Closed with the OPTIMIST CREED.

WANTED: Someone to serve as
President and also someone to serve as
Vice-President for the 2017-2018
Optimist Year! The term of office starts

October 1, 2017 and run
through September 30,
2018. Send all inquiries
to Dennis Reedy.

Celebrating over 50 years of service to Youth & North Topeka!
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Newsletter of the Sunrise Optimist Club

Meetings: Every
Tuesday 6:45 AM

720 NW 50th St, Topeka



The Sunrise Optimist Club of North Topeka invites you to the:

7th Annual
“Made from the Heart”

Holiday Craft Fair

Saturday, November 4, 2017
9:00 AM – 4:00 PM

Sunrise Optimist Activity Center
720 NW 50th Street, Topeka

(North across NW 50th Street from Seaman High School)

Give Original Hand Crafted Gifts for
the Holidays
FREE ADMISSION

Concession Stand Available
(Operated by Sunrise Optimist Club members)

Scan here for more information:
www.sunriseoptimist.org/CraftFair.htm

email:  CraftFair@sunriseoptimist.org


